
Celebrating a Foundation 
 

Integrating Environmental Potential 
with the Way We Live 

 
Join us for a Pot Luck Reception at the  

UC Sedgwick Reserve 
 

Saturday Oct 7 - 1-5 PM 
Come Early to Hike and Enjoy the Ranch  

 
Featuring the 

 Subtleties of the Garden Forest 
For more information:  

www.marc.ucsb.edu/elpilar/   
Ph: 805 893-8191 

 
Donation $10 

 

Directions to the Sedgwick Reserve 

  
 

From the South: 
Take Highway 154, 
make a right on 
Edison, then a right 
on Roblar 

From the North: 
Take Highway 154, 
make a left on 
Roblar 

Continue on Roblar 
turn left on 
Brinkerhoff Ave. 
Stay on Brinkerhoff 
into the reserve and 
follow the signs for 
El Pilar. 

 


